
 

October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

We are currently researching the effectiveness of our CEDAR platform which is used to track student data 
such as attendance, behaviour and attainment. We are interested in finding out if, and how, parents and 
guardians use this to monitor their child’s progress. The aim is to use the results from this survey to 
improve our use of this platform and allow us to enhance the efficient use of CEDAR as a method of 
communication with parents. 

We would be grateful if you could take a few minutes to fill in this survey about your experience with the 
platform to help us improve our communication. 

https://forms.office.com/e/736rs3Asb5  

 

Please find below the link to the website explaining how to create and use a parental CEDAR account.  

https://ncbradford.ac.uk/cedar/ 

Kind regards  

   

Jon Zeb  
Assistant Principal / SLE - New College Bradford  
Enrolment, School Liaison, Student Behaviour and Parental Engagement  
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